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As of Monday, April 15: 

• Construction vehicles continue to travel to and from the construction site entrance via Gregory 
Place with traffic supervisors in place for traffic and student safety.  

• Dump trucks will continue to haul the piles of dirt from the site during the week of April 15. 

• During the school day, students do not use the sidewalk Gregory Place. 

• With reduced precipitation, the mud from the school field and pathway from the school to 
Cedar Hill Road has been significantly reduced. 

• The steel super-structure will begin to be constructed by the end of April. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Questions and concerns can be directed to facility@sd61.bc.ca 
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